July, 2021                                           
To: Parents of students in Understanding Animals (#23 & #49)

On Wednesday, July 14, your child’s class will receive a visit from McDonny’s Farm, a delightful petting farm that includes a baby goat, bunny, chickens, and a small pony. Your child will be able to spend time touching and playing with these gentle animals. In addition, with your permission, your child may have a brief hand-led pony ride. Naturally, our staff, as well as the experienced staff from McDonny’s, will supervise this visit.

Please sign and return the form below before Tuesday, July 13,  so that your child may enjoy the pony ride. If your child is reluctant to go, he/she will be free to “opt out”. However, if he/she wants to ride and we have not received this form, we will not be able to give permission.

If you have any questions about this, please call us beginning July 1 at (978) 526-5811 (school) or anytime at (508) 662-9751 (year-round office).

We hope that your child has a wonderful week in Understanding Animals!

Thank you,

Janis Baron, Director

Phyllis Lanciani, Instructor

Please return this form by Tuesday morning. Thank you.

                                        PERMISSION FORM

I give permission for my child, _______________________________, to participate in a pony ride with his/her fellow students in Understanding Animals on Wednesday, July 14, 2021. I understand that my child will have a brief hand-led ride and that my child will be held the entire time.

_________________________________________        ___________________________

(parent signature)                                                              (date)

